I write to support the continuation of Rix’s Creek South. I believe Bloomfield have demonstrated their commitment to meeting and exceeding the conditions imposed by the Department of Planning and Environment, and believe that as an Australian owned and operated company Bloomfield should be among the first allowed to renew their lease. Their support of the local region, especially the Singleton community, and the jobs that they provide, helps drive economic growth in the region and provides stability for countless families. 

